NOTICE OF BUDGET
HEARING MEETING
FOR COMINS TOWNSHIP

Comins Township will hold its budget hearing on its
proposed budget for the fiscal year 2019-2020 on Tues-
day, March 26, 2019 at 6:00 p.m., at the Comins Town-
ship Hall. The regular township board meeting will fol-
low.

The Property tax millage rate proposed to be lev-
ied to support the proposed budget will be a sub-
ject of this hearing.

A copy of the proposed budget is available for public in-

spection at the township offices located at 2090 E. Miller
Rd.
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